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‘The vision of PE within St Paul’s R.C. Primary School is to inspire, challenge and motivate pupils so that they 

can thrive and express themselves in a wide range of sporting activities.’ 

 
08/10/19 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Our swimming this term will take place in the weeks beginning Monday 14th October and Monday 
21st October, therefore the children will need their swimwear every morning for the fortnight.  

We will inform you of when the children will attend in the Spring Term as soon as we are given that 
information. 

On swimming days children will need to bring the following into school: 

• Swimming costume (one-piece for girls, trunk/ lycra shorts not baggy shorts for boys) 
• Swimming hat 
• Towel 
• Coat 

 
Verrucas must be protected with either a sock or Bazuka type gel.  Jewellery, watches and 
elastoplasts are not allowed in the pool.  There is no need to bring shampoo or soap.  Any children 
with inhalers must bring them - please note that any child who is registered as having an inhaler 
will not be allowed to go swimming if their inhaler is not in school.  It is the responsibility of 
parents/carers to ensure inhalers are not out of date.  If your child has long hair, it must be tied up 
to enable the swimming cap to be put on easily. 

Children are discouraged from wearing goggles as they are not recommended, however, if this is a 
problem and will cause your child any distress please write to us confirming that you ‘accept full 
responsibility for any accidents or injuries that may occur due to wearing goggles’.  Please note 
this EXACT wording must appear in your letter. 

Many thanks, 

 

Mrs Craft and Mrs Groves 
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